
 

 

  

 

 + 

    

January 28, 2019 

RIVERSIDE PRESBYTERIAN PRESCHOOL     Upcoming                                                                                                                                                          

*Snack and ½ birthday:  Emma 

Parent Reader: Wednesday - Brooke 

 

Please note that we follow Riverside School District’s closing of schools.  If District 96 is closed, then we will 

be closed, too.  Due to the wintery weather we are expecting this week and the uncertainty of having school, 

we are postponing our 50 Days of Preschool Celebration and Wicky Wacky Wednesday until next week. 

 

Parent/Teacher Conferences are scheduled for this Thursday, 1/31 and there will be no student attendance 

that day. 

 

Please return registration forms for next year by the end of January.  Registration for new students begins 

the first of February.   

Thank you so much for signing up for Parent/Teacher Conferences!  There will be no school that day - 

  

Language Arts 

We will learn the 

symbol and sounds for 

the letter C.  

Math 

In math we will count 

stacked blocks and 

work on matching 

shapes with tangrams.  

Science 

No science this week.   

Home Connections 

Stay warm! 

 

Activities 

Theme:  Winter Weather Week  

Last week we learned about dinosaurs through making a 

macaroni (bone) dinosaur, painting with dinosaur feet and 

making a “fossil.”   

This week we will make a hat craft to add to our bulletin board, 

and glitter snowflakes.  Parent/teacher conferences will be on 

Thursday. 

 

Letter sound of the week: C 

   

     


